
From: Christopher Arsenault <arsenaultc00@gmail.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 4:36 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: I support banning 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

I support in banning conversion therapy for the following; 

I firmly believe that is stripping ones ability to express themselves in an appropiate nonviolent manner. 

It robs an individual of their own sense of self. 

They are being judged for the way they feel. 

They are being told they are not allowed to feel a certain way. 

It is cruel, inhumane, and quite honestly our efforts as a community could be used elsewhere. 

There are HUNDREDS of people without homes. 

There are KIDS shooting KIDS, becuase of a girl. 

There are DRUGS in our SCHOOLS. 



There are most definately more important things that we as a community need to be focused on. 

Who cares that your child is gay, or bi, or non-binary? It is not up to us to decide who THEY are. We are 
only supposed to guide and support them. 

Sincerely, 

A concerned community member. 


